

Pat McCrory, Governor Frank L. Perry, Secretary W. David Guice, Commissioner George T. Solomon, Director

January 22, 2014

Catherine Dumas Miller Human Kindness Foundation P.O. Box 61619 Durham NC 27715

Dear Ms. Miller:

This letter is in response to your letter in which you requested a review of the Publication Review Committee's decision to disapprove the publication Human Kindness Foundation: A Little Good News for receipt by inmates.

During our review and inquiry, it was determined that this publication, even though it does mentions violence, it predominately discourages the mentioned violence. Furthermore, it encourages and teaches that one should restrain from violence. Thus, the decision by the Publication Review Committee is overturned. You may re-submit the publication Human Kindness Foundation: A Little Good News directly to the prison facility that rejected it. The prison facility knows the inmate(s) who they denied receipt of the publication and will now allow the inmate(s) to receive it.

Thank you for bringing your concerns to my attention.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Bostic, Assistant Director

Support Services

cc: File

MAILING ADDRESS: 4274 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-4274 www.ncdps.gov



OFFICE LOCATION: 831 W. Morgan St. Raleigh, NC 27699-4274 Telephone: (919) 838-4000 Pax: (919) 715-6346

An Equal Opportunity Employer